
From: Liz Burdick
To: Doug Reich
Cc: John Eoanou
Subject: 245 Route 32 - Multi-family Development
Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2022 12:59:00 PM

3/9/22 Good afternoon, Doug,
 
Thank you for reviewing staff comments and the status of your application/plans with me
yesterday.  By way of this email I am confirming that any revised plans that address staff
comments shall be submitted not later than 3/14/22 by noon.  Plan will be sent to relevant
departments for a second review and comments.  We will do our best to get our reviews done
by the date of the meeting, but, per our discussion, I cannot offer any guarantees.  I am still
awaiting comments from the Building Official and I will forward any upon receipt. 
 
Also as a follow-up, the existing house at 245 Rte. 32, although apparently built in 1897, does
not appears to be on either the National or State register of historic homes, nor is it listed in
Montville’s inventory.  Demolition permits would have to be obtained through the building
department. 
 
Please contact me with any questions.  Thanks.
 
Regards,
Liz Burdick
Planning Director ~ Town of Montville
310 Norwich-New London Turnpike, Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone: (860) 848-6725 (Direct), (860) 848-6779 (Planning Dept. Main)
Email: lburdick@montville-ct.org
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